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«short_address» 
«District» 
«postcode» 

  6 October 2023 

 

Dear Resident/Business Owner 
 
High Street/Eastwood Road, Rayleigh 
  
Further to our recent letter regarding upcoming resurfacing works on the High Street and 
Eastwood Road in Rayleigh, we wanted to advise you that we are aware that our crews 
have also been on site relining the roads, which, as you’d expect, would normally take 
place once any resurfacing works had been completed.  
 
We would like to reassure you that these works were carried out in error due to a mix up, 
which was identified and fortunately stopped before fully completed. It is not 
representative of how Essex Highways would normally operate, and this kind of error is 
very rare. 
 
We would like to apologise and assure you that Essex Highways crews work very hard 
across the county repairing and maintaining roads.  
 
For more details and the latest updates about this scheme please visit:  
www.essex.gov.uk/highwayschemes choosing the link for ‘A129 High Street/Eastwood 
Road, Rayleigh – road surface improvements’.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your support while we work to improve the 
road surface in Rayleigh.  
 
Yours faithfully   
 
 
Essex Highways 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/highwayschemes
http://www.essex.gov.uk/highwayschemes

